
  

      

               *New* Dementia Specific Training for  
         Creekside Senior Living Employees! 

  
At Creekside Senior Living we strive to employ the best staff…and 
what better way than providing them with informative, educational, 
and interactive online training with certification? Our goal for 2019 is 
to have all staff members trained in the CARES® Dementia Basics & 
Advanced Care™ programs and certified in CARES® Certification. 
Because we are committed to quality dementia care, Creekside Senior 
Living now requires all staff members to become certified in the 
CARES® certification program. 
 

About CARES® Certification 
 

The CARES® certification program is a convenient way for 
individuals to be recognized for learning quality dementia care 
practices. It recognizes staff’s achievements and participation in the 
nationally recognized and respected  CARES® Online Dementia 
Training Programs. It recognizes individuals for being knowledgeable 
of evidence-based, person-centered dementia care practices. 
 

Congratulations to the following staff who have  
completed CARES® training and earned  
individual certification: 

 

• Brad McDonald  • Shirley Williams 
• Janquia Hammiq  • Paul Goodsby 
• Janet Carlson   • Pauline Just 
• Sarah White   • John Smith   
• Martina Selena  • Jose Salur 
• Catrina Horn   • Carl Burstentine 
• Greg Runner 

 

 

  Meet Our Resident of the Month! 
 

Meet Shan Lian! Shan has been a resident at Creekside 
Senior Living since December 2009. Shan has been a big 
help as she loves to cook, clean, and do laundry with our 
staff! Shan always brings sunshine to the 3rd floor as her 
positive attitude is contagious to all. Ms. Lian is the 
mother of 4, grandmother of 8, and great grandmother 
of 13! Thank you, Shan Lian, for making Creekside 
Senior Living a happier place! 
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Welcome Dotty! 

 
Dotty Johnson recently 

joined our team! Dotty 

was born and raised in 

St. Paul, Minnesota. She 

comes from a large 

family of 9 brothers and 

sisters. Give Dotty a 

warm welcome if you see 

her in the hallway! 

 

Welcome Pete! 

 
Pete (Petey) Henderson 

recently joined our team! 

Petey loves to talk about 

hunting and fishing! He 

ran a dairy farm in 

southern Minnesota for 

40 years with his wife 

and son. Give Petey a 

warm welcome if you see 

him in the hallway! 

 

Spring 

Food Drive 

Family and  

Friends: Don’t 

forget about 

our Assisted 

Living Center’s 

annual food 

drive! 

 

 

 

Bring in canned 

and other non-

perishable food 

items, and drop 

them in the 

Main Lobby 

collection bin 

by April 30. 

All items will 

be donated to 

the local food 

shelf!  

Like us on Facebook! 
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